Sent: 16 June 2021 14:10

To: Planning Planning

Cc: _

Subject: 3 x Response - May/Renata/Davide - Comments on 2021/2472/P have been

received by the council.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicions Please take cxtra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verity vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Our principal concern is another building will contribute more to making the canal more an area of
shadow, the flora and fauna receiving less sun.

A secondary concern is that the outside tables (it is difficult to determine quite where they will be
from the drawing and plans) will not be a party area for office staff and visitors in the evenings and
at weekends. We have enough noise and loutish anti-social behaviour from those who
congregate, or play amplified music, on the towpath and, occasionally, on craft on the canal itself
(though they are seldom stationary). Office workers will likely suffer from some of this anti-social
behaviour, from those on the towpath who sit on the low wall opposite, across the canal, but we
must try to reduce the noise level so that people might enjoy a mostly quiet life in their homes.

Those comments above have been made by Lester May of 24 Reachview Close, NW1 OTY and
Renata and Davide from 32 Rechview Close, NW1 OTY, totally agreed.

Thank you!



